
Thank you for your outstanding support with 

‘Red Nose Day’. We have raised £397, which is 

fantastic and it’ i clear as you walk around 

school the children have enjoyed a more relaxed 

day in their something red – not uniform. 

Miss Gardner did a fantastic job organising and 

selling red noses and deely boppers. 

Sadly, Miss Gardner will be leaving us over the 

Easter holidays to move to a new school. She 

has supported the Lockwood family for many 

years in one way or another and we will be sorry 

to see her leave our office. I am sure you will 

join in with the staff and I in wishing her all the 

best in her new school. 

Thank you for being so supportive (yet again) 

with our new opening and closing times. This 

week seems to have run much more smoothly 

and that is largely down to you, so from all the 

staff and I – Thank you. 

Our breakfast club is proving to be extremely 

popular this half term which is fabulous. Just a 

word of warning though, if you don’t book in you 

may find there isn’t room for your children. The 

best way to guarantee your slot is to ring or 

email the office on a Friday to book in for the 

days you need the following week. 

After school Club is also very popular and 

booking in, in advance is highly recommended. 

Friday’s after school sports club is fully 

subscribed.  
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Friday 26th of March is Easter Egg 
Raffle day 

 

Victoria Grady in Year 4 has started a ‘Just 

Give’ page to raise funds for some new 

faster ipads in school. We would like to 

support Victoria in raising funds with an 

Easter Egg raffle. All the money raised will 

be donated to Victoria via her ‘Just Give’ 

page.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank Victoria and her Mum for starting the 

campaign. 

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale in classes 

throughout the week with the raffle being 

drawn and prizes given out on Friday. 

 

If you would like to donate an Easter Egg to 

raffle, please feel free to do so, preferably 

by Wednesday so we can allow 48hrs 

quarantine . 

If you would like to make a private donation 

to Victoria’s page please use this link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/m

elanie-

grady?utm_id=2&utm_term=YWK3AdjGb 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/melanie-grady?utm_id=2&utm_term=YWK3AdjGb
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/melanie-grady?utm_id=2&utm_term=YWK3AdjGb
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/melanie-grady?utm_id=2&utm_term=YWK3AdjGb
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Attendance Awards. 

This week we have a new 

record for attendance 

with two classes achieving 

100%: 

Year 3  

And 

Year 4 

 
 

Watch out 
 
The classes have been working 
hard this week. The children have 
been amazing in adapting to being 
back at school, their behaviour 
and attitudes have been 
exemplary. 
This week I have given the 
Teachers special awards to give 
out to those that have done 
especially well. 

Congratulations 
 
Our lovely Office Assistant Miss Evans 
has given birth to a gorgeous baby 
girl. A little sister for Saba. 
 
We are all looking forward to 
restrictions being lifted and a cuddle 
off the newest member of the 
Lockwood family! 


